
TOWN OF STERLING 
Earth Removal Board  

Butterick Municipal Building, Room 205 6:00 p.m. 
January 23, 2020 

 

 
 
Present:     Chairman John Kilcoyne, Dee Rich, Craig Miller, Mike Rivers 
 

Minutes from the Meeting 
 

Meeting was called to order at 6:00 p.m. 
 
11/21/2019 minutes – Dee Rich moved to accept the November 21, 2019 meeting minutes.  Craig 

Miller seconded and the vote was unanimous to accept. 

Mr. Kilcoyne reported on the following: 

1.  Mr. Kilcoyne will ask Mr. Bernier (Amorello) when he wants to meet.  Hopefully in February. 

2.   Calcia needs approval from the Zoning Board to proceed with his earth removal plans.  He also 
should consult with the DCR regarding a variance.  Mr. Kilcoyne has given him the current list of 
conditions and is waiting to hear from him. 

3.  Mr. Kilcoyne will ask Ross Perry about the status of the dismissal of two law suits that are still open. 

4.  Mr. Rivers asked if the Conservation Commission is planning to appoint someone to its committee.  
Mr. Kilcoyne will find out. 

Status of Earth Removal Bylaw: 

The Earth Removal Bylaw Committee submitted their revised Bylaw for this committee’s review.  They 
have asked that this and other town committees respond within the next two weeks with questions 
that they may have.   Mr. Kilcoyne compiled a list of the questions. 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:20 p.m. 

 
 


